
 

Gibbon Public Schools is seeking high school paraprofessional educator for employment the 

remainder of the 2016-17 school year.  Continued employment in 2017-18 is likely.  Interested 

candidates should call or retrieve application @ http://site.gibbonpublic.org/ Gibbon Public 

Schools; 1030 Court Street; PO Box 790; Gibbon, NE 68840; telephone 308-468-5751. Position 

open until filled. The position is subject to the Veterans’ Preference Law.  EOE.  

 

http://site.gibbonpublic.org/

